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Winter 2017
Issued Dec. 6, 2017

Winter is here and the next phase of 
the Waverley Underpass project is well 
underway. 

Construction Work to Date
The project is moving along smoothly, and 
remains within budget and on schedule. 
Works completed to date include the 
road and rail detours, and the renewal 
of Waverley north of Mathers up to and 
including the Grant intersection. 

With traffic operating on the temporary 
detour road and trains on the rail detour, 
construction of the rail bridge can now 
occur. 

Upcoming Works
During winter 2017/2018 several 
areas within the project will be under 
construction, including:

•	 Rail bridge

•	 Pump station

•	 Underground works on Taylor Avenue

Traffic will operate on the detour road 
throughout this phase. Please note that 
temporary lane and sidewalk closures will 
continue to occur during construction of the 
Waverley Underpass project.
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